Mary Rydell displayed her poise on the balance beam.

“Take that!” G.A.A. girls release their energy on a basketball.

Again this year, G.A.A. increased substantially in membership by pro-
viding field hockey, volleyball, basketball, badminton, archery, softball,
tennis, track, and bowling for the girls after school. This year five girls
from W.H.S. went to leadership camp and returned with some new ideas,
such as G.A.A. Playday for girls in elementary school and junior high,
mother and daughter recreation night, and the huge, yellow mums that
were sold during Homecoming. The girls were also kept busy participat-
ing in the Lake Conference archery, volleyball, basketball, and badminton
tournaments.

Speakers Informed

Standing—J. Berlin, K. O’Reilly, C. Olson, J. Cotter, Mr.
Harmon, B. Martin, R. Sternal, K. Gustafson, B. Simmons,
G. Kmetz, J. Olson, L. Harmon, B. Shenk, K. Mellen.
Sitting—S. Wells, G. Beseth, P. Carrel, K. Stender, L.
Thwing, R. Jenson, J. O'Melia, H, Hibbard, B. Hunt, D.
Young, J. Markle, M. Vochko, U. Visapaa, L. Schwie.

World Affairs Clu

Although the World Affairs Club didn’t get started until late in
the fall, it had a very interesting and successful year under the di-
rection of president, Bob Hunt and advisor, Mr. Harmon. Among the
topics discussed at the meetings were juvenile delinquency and
L.S.D. The club also enjoyed some influential speakers, one of whom
was Salisbury Adams. The guest list included many foreign students.
When two girls from Africa came to visit during Easter vacation, the
club was invited to meet and talk with them. In the Spring they took
a tour of the Minneapolis Work House, which was an excellent climax
to the year.
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